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I’m writing this to request that the mask requirement for Kansas City continue. The amount of deaths occurring in
our area right now is so disheartening. If we had a higher vaccination rate, maybe the masks wouldn’t be necessary.
But, unfortunately, that is not our reality, therefore, we have to use the next best thing which is masks. The vast
majority of physicians recommend mask requirements. This is a health issue, so we need to rely on our healthcare
professionals to make the decision. Thank you.
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